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FINANCIAL REPORT 
 
The Aerodrome financials attached are for up to the end of October 2006 which is one 
third of the current financial year.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Again financials are looking reasonably robust with no real surprises in  
 



HANGAR DEVELOPMENT 
 
The new Hanger for Blue Sky Microlight is now completed and the temporary green ‘tent’ 
hangar has been removed. 
 
A new hangar for Abel Tasman Helicopters ahs been given consent and it is expected 
construction will start soon.   
 
I am having discussions with local steel shed manufacturers as we are getting close to 
being able to present the airport  hangar development plan for outline approval under the 
Resource Management Act. 
 
A copy of the development plan is hoped to be available for tabling at the meeting (if time 
permits). 
 
 
GENERAL 
 
The airport is generally running very smoothly with good communications between 
tenants and myself. 
 
The maintenance contract has worked well with SICON except for one occasion when 
some over-exuberance of edge spraying caused some concerns. 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION 
 
THAT the report be received. 
 
 
 
 
 
B Askew 
Motueka Aerodrome Manager 

 


